
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

From: "El-Fayoumy Joanne P. Quinn" <jpqe@comcast.net>
 
To: Brendan Mccahill/R1/USEPA/US@EPA 

Cc: Patty Dineen <pdineen@saveoursound.org>
 
Date: 07/14/2010 03:11 PM 

Subject: Cape Wind Farm
 

This is a devastating plan for developing energy. We would be 

destroying one absolutely irreplaceable natural resource/wonder/ 

beauty in order to achieve green energy. Quite a contradiction, 

almost an oxymoron. (Moron is the key word ...) 

Everyone I talk to on the Cape is opposed to this plan, and I mix 

with those who love this very special place. I am very concerned 

about clean energy, having voted the Democratic ticket (for the first 

time in my life) for the social values it offered. When Mr. Salazar 

announced the approval of the plan, I was shocked beyond words, a 

unique situation for me. 

Please examine very carefully the effects of this development would 

be (thinking of 'drill, baby' drill in our Southern shores) with its 

ecological and moral implications. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Joanne P. Q. El-Fayoumy 

Osterville, MA 02655
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